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On April 9th, we had around forty people attending the orientation for the English classes in our Spanish 

Learning Center of Las Vegas.  

 

Three classes were initiated: two in the basic level, one in the intermediate level.  

 

We also got enough people to start a GED en Spanish from next week.  

 

John Arias, Director of the center, explained to the students that the free classes were part of a program 

sponsored by the FFWPU to serve the community and asked the students to stay after each class and 

listen to a ten minutes presentation of the Principles of the Federation.  

 

 
 

Everyone seemed to be willing to attend.  

 

We thank everyone for the support during the previous weeks inviting people to register, specially we 

thank the teachers: Jim Rigney, Katherine Duncan and Adrian Brambila.  

 

During the ten week cycle of the classes we hope to encourage the students to connect with the activities 

of the Family Federation. 


